On behalf of Seniors and those on Fixed or Disability

| totally agree 100% with HB3755. A tax exemption especially needs to be given to
Seniors and those receiving Disability Fixed Income.

| have been in my home for over 47 years. | am now a widow, living on a Fixed Income,
trying to stay afloat with all the rising costs of everything from hidden taxes on
everything we buy, plus keeping up with increased utility bills, medical insurance,
medications, etc., etc. There is barely any money left over for unexpected
maintenance and most importantly nutritional needs.

Seniors and those with unfortunate disabilities, deserve to live their final years in the
home that they slaved to acquire through the “System” that has been in play for way
too long.

Please Vote YES on HB 3755!! Seniors and many on fixed incomes need this financial
break!! Thank you.



